
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE COMMON COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Pursuant to Indiana’s Open Door Law, I tender this notice on behalf of 

the City of Franklin Common Council, to advise you that the Common 

Council will not hold a meeting Tuesday, September 3, 2024.  

The next regular meeting of the Common Council will be held Monday 

September 16, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at 70 E. Monroe Street. 

 
Questions concerning this notice should be directed to 
Jan Jones  
City Clerk Treasurer 
317-736-3609 
 
 
 

 


